
5th Anniversary Celebration Seminar

Utrecht Microscopy Meetings , organized by 

Tuesday 14 November 
16.00-17.00 – with drinks afterwards
Ted Peek Auditorium – Hubrecht Institute 

Our seminars are freely accessible and open to anyone with an interest for Microscopy. 
Detailed information about the speakers can be found on http://www.bioimaging-utrecht.nl/.
If you want to give a talk yourself or you on our mailing-list, please send an email to meetings@bioimaging-utrecht.nl

Jan Ellenberg
Sr. Scientist and Head of Cell Biology & Biophysics Unit.
EMBL – Heidelberg - Germany

“Imaging across scales 
using light and electron 

microscopy”

The winner of the 2017 BioImaging Utrecht Image contest will
be announced at the end of the meeting.

BioImaging Utrecht Image contest : 


